Hi Eric,

The Forest Service has given me the 28 foot Gulfstream travel trailer that I told you about. It’s over in Edison, NJ, about 30 minutes from your farm. I’d like to take you up on your offer to haul it up to MV, if you’re still willing to do it. 

You could pick it up and bring it over to your place and bring it up at your leisure.

You can call me on my cell to talk about it.  508.627.0788

Thanks,

Chuck

Hi Sloan,

I tried call you on your cell several times but couldn’t get through,  I thought it would be more appropriate to deliver the messages by voice rather than through an impersonal email.
I would especially like to thank you for your very kind words on my behalf in your letter to the board. It really helped me to avoid criticism.

The board accepted your resignation as of last Wednesday and asked if you had any money coming.  I said that I would check with you.  In your note to me, you mentioned an invoice for your hours. Did I miss it in the paperwork that you left or have you submitted it elsewhere.  In any event, as soon as I get it, I’ll sign off on it and get you paid ASAP.

The board also asked that I check into getting a rebate for your Workman’s Comp insurance.  I stopped into the Insurance office and they gave me a form for you to sign to allow us to apply for reimbursement.  Can you give me a call on my cell to set up a time to meet?  508.627.0788

Thanks very much, perhaps we’ll have the opportunity to work together sometime in the future.
Chuck

Dear Sean,

The Forest service is giving me a 28 foot, 2006 travel trailer to use as an incident support vehicle. I will be offering this vehicle to the Island Police and Fire departments to use in large scale incidents as a mobile conference room, commanders briefing room for senior personnel, etc.  It is also outfitted with kitchen and toilet facilities.
 I believe this vehicle would be ideal for use during aircraft accident incidents that will run for a long period.  If needed, I can also install radio’s in one of the separate rooms.

